
 

College Entrance Assessment Selection Form 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Previously, you received a letter outlining the option for students to choose either the ACT or SAT 
college entrance assessment. Students in their 3rd year of high school may select one option at no 
cost to you. All tests will be administered during the school day and all Aiken County students are 
encouraged to participate in one of the assessments. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact your school counselor.   
 
Please place a check in the box beside your choice and complete the information below. 
 

Check One College Entrance Assessments 

 ACT - I want my son/daughter to take the ACT for free. 

 SAT - I want my son/daughter to take the SAT for free. 

 

My ƐŽŶ͛ƐͬĚĂƵŐŚƚĞƌ͛Ɛ�Individualized Education Program (IEP) team determined, 
and agreed in writing, that taking either of these assessments would not be 
aligned with his/her program of study and he/she should not take either 
assessment. 

 
Even though administration of the ACT or the SAT to my son/daughter is free, I do 
not want my student tested. 

 
 
Student Name:  ____________________________________ Date of Birth: ________________ 
        (Please Print Last Name and Full First Name) 
 
Print: Parent or Guardian Name__________________________________________________ 
 
Parent or Guardian Signature: ___________________________________________________ 
 
 
Date: ___________________________ 
 
 
Please return this form to the Guidance Office as soon as possible but no later than October 30, 2017 

 
 




